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Pneumococcal Vaccination Service

Community pharmacies are not currently included in the NIO funded pneumococcal vaccination
programme.
Any stock used in your pneumococcal vaccination service needs to be privately sourced and
ordered directly through wholesalers, not through the national cold chain service.

The administration of these vaccinations should be recorded on the HSE PharmaVax System.
You can find additional information on this service on the  IPU Pneumococcal Vaccination
Service webpage.
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